
 

 

UISZ Community Summary – Week 15 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

INTRO 

Last Friday we held our annual UISZ Winter Concert and Arts Fair which was a great 

success - with many parents coming to see their children perform on stage.  Here 

are a few photos documenting the performances. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
  

 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

PYP 

Message from Ms Ha 

In K3/Year 1 class, we have just started our new UOI How the World Works.  The 

students have started their exploration into different types of materials.  In class, we 

have created an inquiry station where students can explore and sort different items 

(changed daily) into material groups.  This station has provided the opportunity for 



 

 

our younger learners to experience and feel different types of material to understand 

their properties.  

 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

MYP 

Message from Ms. Yolanda  



 

 

 What is Chinese Sugar Painting? What kind of people will make this traditional 

craftsmanship their occupation? How do Chinese artists use sugar to paint pictures? 

Recently, students of Chinese language acquisition year 7 inquired about the Chinese 

Sugar Painting. And yes! they've created their own works! Let’s watch this video and 

applaud!  
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UISZ STUDENT NEWSPAPER 

Primary camping: Week Without Walls (WWW) 
Reporter: Teddy Kim Y5 

This news story is about a camp called Week Without Walls for primary students to 

explore. The Primary Y4 - Y6 is going on a camping trip called ‘Week without walls’ to 

the destination of Cliff Haus in Yingde.   Ms. Jennifer who I interviewed says we are 

going to stay there over 3 days.   

 



 

 

 

Photo of Yingde karst mountains 

 

Last time, because of COVID 19, the camp that was planned got cancelled. And 

that’s why our school is planning to go on a camp this year. The meaning of ‘Week 

Without Walls’ is that if we are inside a classroom there are walls around. But if we 

explore outside - not at school - there are no walls. And the reason the school is on a 

camp is because this camping was our school’s tradition, and we can have fun and 

enjoy camping. The activities we are going to do are swimming, climbing walls, trust 

activities, and other fun activities. The materials we can bring are a phone and 

camera to take photos about our adventure.   

 

Winter is coming! 

Reporters: Jenny Lee and Annie Zheng Y6  

It’s getting cold, so we are going to recommend some clothes to you! 

These are the best uniforms that you can wear in this season! 

PS: The uniforms are currently on sale in the school store - buy one, get one free!  

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

OUTRO 

We wish everyone a relaxing weekend. See you all back at school on Monday. 

Explore. Adapt. Impact! 

 

Warmest wishes,  

UISZ School & Boarding Community   

 


